
DEKALB COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 

1ST PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING 
FISCAL YEAR ENDING JUNE 30, 2024 

 
   Monday, June 12, 2023 

 

TIME     LOCATION 
10:30 a.m. J. David Williamson Board Room 
  Robert R. Freeman Administrative Complex 
  1701 Mountain Industrial Blvd. 
  Stone Mountain, GA 30083 
 
The DeKalb County Board of Education will hold a public budget 
hearing to solicit feedback from the public regarding the 2023-2024 
school system’s budget. FY2024 DCSD budget development 
information can be found on the DeKalb County School District’s 
website at http://www.dekalbschoolsga.org/superintendent/budget. 
 
  

FOR INFORMATION, CALL THE OFFICE OF THE                      
CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER AT 678-676-0069. 


